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Introduction  

1. In view of the continuing severe economic imbalance in the relations between 
developed and developing countries, and in the context of the constant and 
continuinr apgravation of the imbalance of the economies of the developing 
countries and the consequent need for the mitigation of their current economic 
difficulties, urgent and effective measures need to be taken by the international 
community to assist the developing countries, while devoting particular attention 
to the least develored, land-locked and island developing countries and those 
developing countries most seriously affected by economic crises and natural 
calamities leading to serious retardation of development processes. 

2. Vith a view to ensuring the application of the Declaration on the Establishment 
of a New International Economic Order, 1/ it will be necessary to adopt and 
implement within a specified period a programme of action of unprecedented scope 
and to bring about maximum economic co-operation and understanding among  al].  
States, particularly between developed and developing countries, based on the 
principles of dignity and sovereion equality. 

	

1. 	Fundamental problems of raw materials and rrimary commodities as related to  
trade und develorment  

	

1. 	Raw materials 

All efforts should be made: 

(a) To put an end to all forms of foreign occupation, racial discrimination, 
aparth.:, id, colonial, neo-colonial and alien domination and exploitation throur!h 
the exercise of permanent sovereignty over natural resources; 

(b) To take measures for the recovery, exploitation, development, marketin7 
and distribution of natural resources, particularly of developing countries, to 
serve their national interests, to promote collective self-reliance amonq them and 
to strengthen mutually beneficial international economic co-operation with a vie:: 
to bringing about the accelerated development of developing countries; 

(c) . To facilitate the fUnctioning and to further -the aims of producers' 
associations, including their joint marketing arrangements, orderly commodity 
trading, imProvement in export income of producing developing countries and in 
their terms of trade, and sustained growth of the world economy for the benefit 
of all; 

)./ General Assembly resolution 3201 (S-VI). 
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